
November 18, 1966 

Miss Debbi Lipstadt 
Hebrew Universit 
Building 4 
Jerusalem, Israel 

Dear Debbi: 

Mrs. Lamm and I were thrilled to receive your 
lovely post card overflowing, as it was, with such 
enthusiasm for the Holy Land. 

The "crazy" things you have been doing certainly are 
an index of your own vitality and to my own mystic 
mentality of the "kedushat ha-aretz." 

We look forward to seeing you upon your return with 
the marvelously beneficial resutts of your stay no 
doubt being evident to all. 

Your parents and brother are all well, thank Heaven, 
and we shall give them personal regards to you when 
they visit. 
Warmest good wishes from everyone at The Center and 
from our children in particular. 

Cordially yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM


